ANATTA

October 2017,
Dear Theo and the Team at Delships,

I would like to congratulate you and your team for a
seamless stay in Cape Town Waterfront area, during September 2017.

As this is a very new and slightly unusual location for a large sloop sailing yacht, | was quite
nervous about visiting Cape Town. After a few emails with Theo all my worries were put
aside. Everything was arranged prior to my arrival including, shipments, provisions, security,
fuel, events and many other things. All clearance and departure paperwork was an
extremely simple procedure and went without a hitch.

Cape Town itself is an amazing place to visit some of the most stunning scenery and wildlife
I have ever seen. There are many things for crew and guests to do both on water and
ashore. We stayed for 10 days and could easily have stayed another month with so many

activities. Theo and Delships can easily give you a guide of activities and help you to arrange
them as needed.

The port itself is still quite commercial but this is not unusual. As long as you are properly
prepared you should have a safe mooring. The weather can be volatile in the area but the
bollards and fenders are very strong.

Billing and accounting was excellent and very simple to organize. All invoices were very
transparent and | was not surprised by any costs. South Africa itself is great value for money
and Theo was very clear prior to my arrival of the costs | would incur.

In all the crew and myself had an excellent stay in Cape Town and | would love to visit again.
| recommend any yacht to visit if possible if they want to experience a unique trip and my
strong recommendation should you visit is to use Theo and Delships as your agent.

Yours Sincerely

lain Bradshaw
Captain SY Anatta
captain@syanatt.com
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